

Gilgandra Public School





Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

9 February 2021

Dear Parents

I am writing to inform you that Gilgandra High School P&C are supporting Matilda the Musical this year and Gilgandra Public School students have been invited to participate. Matilda the Musical will be performed on the 28 and 29 May at the Gilgandra Shire Hall.

Your child has volunteered to participate in the musical. Rehearsals for some of the scenes involving the students will be held during lunch times in the Gilgandra Public School hall with Mrs Brenda Purvis.

Some of the scenes will be filmed to be used during the production on the performance nights. There will be some rehearsals on a Wednesday evening at 6:30pm in the Gilgandra Shire Hall but the students will be informed if they are needed to attend.

Please contact me at Gilgandra Public School on 68472043 if you have any concerns or questions.

Yours sincerely

Brenda Purvis